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Date: 9th August 2018 

Dear Mr Berkeley and Mr McCormack 
 
Many thanks for your letter dated 24th July regarding the examination of the City of 
York Local Plan. We are in the process of undertaking a review of the points you 
have raised to identify those which require further clarification and supporting 
technical evidence to be provided. Whilst we have commenced working on our 
response, as you note, some points will require time to be fully addressed and we are 
currently assessing the scope of the work required. We will be in touch again in the 
first week of September in order to set out in detail our timetable for our full response.  
 
We look forward to continuing to work with you on the progression of the examination 
and in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss any 
of the matters raised. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Rachel Macefield 

Forward Planning Team Manager 
  


